
Save the Date! December 8th! 

A DISCO WITH SANTA! 
‘Cairde Le Cheile’ will be hosting a Santa Sunday in St Malachy’s PS on Sunday December 8th. The children will attend a disco with 

Anto as DJ, and after the disco they will be brought to Santa’s Grotto, to meet Santa, listen to a story read by Mrs Claus and receive a 

small gift before they leave. The discos and Santa visit will be according to year groups – 

❖ Nursery, P1 and P2 starting at 4pm and ending at 6pm 

❖ P3, P4 and P5 starting at 5.00pm and ending at 7pm 

❖ P6 and P7 starting at 6pm and ending at 8pm 

There will also be a room for crafting and colouring should your child prefer not to attend the disco.  

A parent must remain on site while their child(ren) are here. 

There will be a tuck shop on the evening with snacks and drinks available to buy. (Cash only) 

The cost for the evening is £5 per child and can be paid via Parentpay. The portal will open next week. 

All proceeds will go towards our fundraising efforts and will directly benefit our pupils. 

If you can volunteer to help out, please get in touch with one of the committee members or email Mrs McEvoy.                                                                          

We are looking forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Please like and follow ‘Cairde Le Cheile’ on Facebook at the link below, for more information. 



 

 

http://www.bit.ly/CairdeLeCheile 
 

 

 

http://www.bit.ly/CairdeLeCheile

